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Grace Chuchla

From: web.noreply
Sent: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 8:52 PM
To: Grace Chuchla
Subject: [Redistricting Comments] Proposed Inyo County Redistricting

Teri Roberts-Allsup (not verified) sent a message using the contact form at 
https://www.inyocounty.us/government/board-supervisors/redistricting/comments.  
The sender's name 
Teri Roberts-Allsup 
The sender's email 

 
Subject 
Proposed Inyo County Redistricting 
Comment or Question 
As a citizen and resident of Inyo County, I would like to express my thoughts and concerns on the Board’s proposed districting 
changes, or any other proposed changes. I cannot see justification for any changes whatsoever. The population numbers affected don’t 
come close for consideration, not to mention your responsibly for utilizing the necessary manpower and cost of making such changes - 
our tax dollars. 
 
Additionally, the population of Inyo County has changed very little over past decades, primarily due to the lack of private property (3%) 
available for building. 
 
I hereby propose and request that your Board take action in this matter by a unanimous “NO” vote on the proposed redistricting of Inyo 
County.  
 
Thank you, 
Teri Roberts-Allsup 

 




